

Weekly Update

Key Dates

6th August **SQA Results**

19th August In Service (School Closed to Pupils)

20th August **Pupils' First Day**

Dear Parents and Carers

As we reach the end of the year, we want to say one final 'thank you' for all your support over the last year – this has really meant a great deal to our staff team!

Thank you also to our parents, carers and community members who were able to join us for our awards evening earlier this week - we are incredibly proud of our young people, and their achievements this year have been truly remarkable.

Our Head Cook (Coreen) retires today and we know she'll be sorely missed by pupils, parents and staff!

The SQA Results day is 6th August, and our senior pupils should receive their results directly from SQA. If you or your child have any questions, please remember that Mr Ewing, Mrs Firth, Ms Taylor and our SDS colleagues will all be available to help on 6th August!

We hope you all have a lovely summer break, and we look forward to seeing all pupils back in school on Tuesday 20th August.

Miss Claire Meakin

